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Outdoor Projects Update 
     There were so many delays with the sign being in-

stalled!  With the challenges of finding an electrician to 

move the meter pole in the cold weather, and shipping 

issues with parts of the sign, we are very thankful that it 

is in and it looks GREAT!  With the new sign in, we were 

able to secure a landscaping company to begin work on 

the common area around the sign.  This work should be 

completed by Aug. 8.  The company will also be doing 

upkeep during the year to keep it looking great!  Light 

poles were painted as well and definitely look better!   

 

 Deed Restrictions Update 
    The other project is updating the Neighborhood Cove-

nant Deed Restrictions.  We greatly appreciate all that 

took time to submitted suggestions.  The next 6 pages 

are the  proposed changes.  Please look it over carefully 

and submit any concerns you have over the proposed 

changes by Sept. 2, 2022 via email to meadowbrookpar-

khoa@gmail.com for the Board to discuss. 

    Following the one month for comments and concerns, 

we will send out a formal (and potentially updated from 

submitted items) copy of the proposed changes which we 

will be voting on.  At that time, we will give more specific 

directions, date of annual meeting, and how to vote on 

changes as we can only have one vote per property own-

er and that person must be on the deed. 

Visit our Facebook Page: 

Meadowbrook Park Neighborhood HOA and Website: 

meadowbrookparkhoa.com 

Meet Your Neighbor 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  Meet your neighbor Jenifer Almassy.  She moved in 

Meadowbrook Park in 2014 and joined our neighbor-

hood board as secretary.  She was elected as one of 

the Flushing Township Trustees in 2016, and  was a 

strong support in getting our roads done. Jenifer took 

a lead in getting our sign project completed too!  She 

is now retired after teaching high school for 25 years. 

You may see her knocking doors in this area as she 

is now running for State Representative in the 69th 

District.  She is excited about this next chapter and 

hopes you get out to vote in the Democratic Primary 

on August 2, 2022! 

Annual Garage/Yard 

Sale 

This year per numerous re-
quests, we will be having TWO 
different sales.  This second one 
will be September 16 &17. It would be great to have a 
number of houses participating in our posts on out-
side social media. Please message here with your 
address or email meadowbrookparkhoa@gmail.com 
by Sept. 2nd (2 weeks before).  
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